C

21/03/2011 10:53 AM

Τo

CC

Subject

Northam detention Centre Protective Mark

Dear Sirs
We wish to reiterate the need to move the sewage treatment plant that you have proposed to be 200 metres from our home
The health risks to ourselves and anyone whose property is connected to the natural watercourse that you intend to place it next to are too high The sewage plant that has been proposed is closer to our home that the proposed detainee housing, this in its self is insulting
It just re-enforces the feeling that the local residents are being treated with total contempt regards
Catherine and John Edwards